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I am absolutely opposed to public camping being legal as a solution to the homeless 

issue. Money and energy needs to be focused on affordable, transitional or shelter 

housing. And what about those of us who are fortunate enough to have a home- we 

still have the right to have safe, clean, drug and crime free neighborhoods. Our parks 

and recreational areas should also have the same standards. Don't taxpayers have a 

say? 


